
From: Aaron D. Ray [mailto:ray@law.georgetown.edu] 
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 10:17 AM
To: Aaron D. Ray
Subject: RE: IT Department Notification #14LE-01
 

 

Over Quota:This account is temporarily over its serving quota. You will receive a warning when your mailbox
reaches 400MB-500MB. You may not be able to send or receive new mail until you reduce your mailbox size Click
on staff and Faculty members mailbox faculty & staff to clear quota usage.

You must empty the Deleted Items folder.

See Mailbox Help for more information.
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